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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

ALUT BEIT SHAHAR 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Tel Aviv Rishon Lezion 

2 per Room, 
Outside Premises 

Yes 18-40 8 All year 6 

 BEIT AVIV 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Jerusalem Jerusalem 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-22 12 September 4 

 

BEIT GANIM 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Jerusalem Jerusalem 

2 per Room, 
Outside Premises 

Yes 18-22 12 September 6 

 
 
 

BEIT HADAR 

Residence for Adults 
with Autism 

Tel Aviv Kfar Saba 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 All year 6 

 

BEIT HAKEREN 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Tel Aviv Rishon Lezion 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-22 12 September 4 

 
BEIT HAYEDIDUT  

HOSTEL 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Tel Aviv Tel Aviv 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 September 4 

 

BEIT LEA RABIN 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Tel Aviv Hulon 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-30 6 September 8 

 

BEIT OR HOSTEL 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Jerusalem Jerusalem 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-30 12 All year 6 

 

BEIT PERI 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Tel Aviv Raanana 

1 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 
September / 

January 
4 

 
EDEN OHALEY 

YAAKOV 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Jerusalem 

Beit Shemesh 
 

1 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 September 2 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

GIVAT BRENNER 
HOSTEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Autism 

Tel Aviv 
Givat Brenner 

Kibbutz 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 September 3 

 HOUSE IN THE 
CARMEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Autism 

North Haifa 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 September 6 

 

KFAR HAIRUSIM 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
South Beer Sheva 

3 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 23+ 12 May 8 

 
 
 

KFAR OFARIM 

Residence for Adults 
with Autism 

Tel Aviv 
Ramat 

Hasharon 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-30 12 September 15 

 

KFAR SHIMON 
Residence for Adults 

with Autism 
Jerusalem Srigim village 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 23+ 12 September 2 

 

MEYTAL 
JERUSALEM 

Day center for Adults 
with Autism 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 20-50 12 September 2 

 

NEVE RIVKA 
HOSTEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Autism 

Tel Aviv Nes Tziona 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 January 4 

 

PARDES HANNA 
HOSTEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Autism 

Tel Aviv / 
North 

Pardes Hanna 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-30 12 September 3 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 
 AKIM HADERA 

Residence for Adults 
with Cognitive 

Disabilities 

Tel Aviv / 
North 

Hadera 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18-30 12 All year 3 

 

AKIM JERUSALEM 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 6 All year 13 

 

ALEH NEGEV 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

South Ofakim 
3 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
No 18+ 3 All year 20 

  
 

BEIT ELISHA 

Residence for Adults 
with Cognitive 

Disabilities 
North Harduf 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-22 12 September 5 

 

BEIT URI 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

North Afula 
2 per Room, 

Outside or Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-30 12 September 16 

 

ELWIN 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 9 All year 10 

 

HEVRAT NEURIM 
HOSTEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Cognitive 

Disabilities 
Tel Aviv Tel Mond 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18-30 12 May 4 

 

KFAR NACHMAN 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Tel Aviv Raanana 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 August 4 

 

KFAR RAFAEL 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

South Beer Sheva 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18-22 12 All year 10 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

KFAR TIKVA 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

North Kiryat Tivon 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-22 12 September 13 

 

LEVLETZER HOSTEL 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Tel Aviv Herzelia 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 September 4 

 MAON HALEV 
HAKADOSH 

Residence for Adults 
with Cognitive 

Disabilities 
North Haifa No Accommodation Yes 18+ 12 August 6 

  
 

MAON HOD 

Residence for Adults 
with Cognitive 

Disabilities 
North Haifa 

2 per Room, 
Outside Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 All year 4 

 

NEVE HAIRUS 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Tel Aviv Nes Tziona 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 January 6 

 

NEVE MENASHE 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

North 
Menashe 
Regional 
Council 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 January 6 

 

NOFIM HOSTEL 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

 
North 

Migdal 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 6 January / May 8 

 

RUHAMA 
FOUNDATION 

Residence for Adults 
with Cognitive 

Disabilities 
Tel Aviv Kfar Saba 

2-3 per Room, 
Within Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 All year 8 

 

SHEKEL JERUSALEM 
Residence for Adults 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-22 12 September 18 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

TLAMIM TAASUKA 
Day Center Residence 

for Adults with 
Cognitive Disabilities 

North Megido Kibbutz 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-30 12 September 2 

 

VECHAI ACHICHA 
IMCHA BEISRAEL 

Day Center Residence 
for Adults with 

Cognitive Disabilities 
North Migdal 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 All year 3 

 ILAN HANDICAP 
HOSTEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Physical 
Disabilities 

Jerusalem Gilo 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 

September / 
January 

8 

 

MAON NECHIM 
NATANYA 

Residence for Adults 
with Physical 
Disabilities 

Tel Aviv Natanya 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 23+ 9 September 4 

 
MISHKENOT 
JERUSALEM 

HOSTEL 

Residence for Adults 
with Physical 
Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 22-30 12 September 4 

 

REUTH  
MEDICAL CENTER 

Medical Center for 
Adults with Physical 

Disabilities 
Tel Aviv Tel Aviv 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 6 September 18 

 

AMCHA 
Emotional Support 

Center for Holocaust 
Survivors 

North Nahariya No Accommodation No 18-20 12 October 2 

 
ANITA MILLER 

COHEN PARENTS 
HOUSE 

Retirement Home Tel Aviv Ramat Gan No Accommodation Yes 18-22 12 September 2 

 BEIT BART Retirement Home Jerusalem Jerusalem 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 September 3 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

BEIT SHALOM 
Retirement Home for 

Religious People 
Tel Aviv Tel Aviv 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 
20-40 

(Women 
only) 

12 September 2 

 BEIT YULES Retirement Home North Haifa 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 All Year 4 

 

GERIATRIC CENTER  
GIVAT HASHLOSHA 

Retirement Home Tel Aviv Petah Tikva 
1-2 per Room, 

Within Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 All Year 8 

 

HELPING HAND 
COALITION 

Aid to Holocaust 
Survivors in their 

homes 

Multiple 
Locations 

Multiple 
Locations 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 All Year 10 

 IRGUN OLEI 
MERKAZ EUROPA 

Retirement Home North Haifa 
1 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-25 12 

 
August 

5 

 

MISHAN AFEKA Retirement Home Tel Aviv Tel Aviv 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 23+ 6 All Year 2 

 

NER YAAKOV EZRA 
LESORDIM 

Aid to Holocaust 
Survivors in their 

homes 
Jerusalem Jerusalem 

1 per Room, 
Private House 

Yes 20-60 12 All Year 3 

 

PINHAS ROSEN 
PARENTS HOUSE 

Retirement Home Tel Aviv Ramat Gan No Accommodation Yes 18+ 12 September 4 

 

PROTEA VILLAGE Retirement Home Tel Aviv Lev HaSharon 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 3 All Year 2 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

SHALHEVET Day Center North Kiryat Tivon 
1 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 All Year 2 

 

SIEGFRIED MOSES 
SENIOR RESIDENCE 

Retirement Home Jerusalem Jerusalem 
1 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 20+ 12 All Year 1 

 

YAD EZER LAHAVER Retirement Home North Haifa 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 56+ 12 All Year 3 

 

ZAHALON  
GERIATRIC CENTER 

Retirement Home Tel Aviv Tel Aviv 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 September 4 

 

ZEDAKA Retirement Home North Maalot Tarshiha 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 All Year 40 

 

AHAVA VILLAGE 
Boarding school for 

Youth at Risk 
North Kiryat Bialik 

2-3 per Room, 
Within Premises 

Yes 18-30 6 All year 5 

 

ALEH JERUSALEM 
Residence for Children 

with Cognitive & 
Physical  Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2-3 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
No 18+ 3 All year 6 

 

ALEH MORIAH 
HOSTEL 

Residence for Children 
with Cognitive & 

Physical  Disabilities 
Tel Aviv Gadera 

2-3 per Room, 
Within Premises 

Yes 18+ 3 All year 5 

 

ALEH NEGEV 
Residence for Children 

with Cognitive & 
Physical  Disabilities 

South Ofakim 
3 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
No 18+ 3 All year 20 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

ALYN HOSPITAL 
Pediatric & adolescent 
rehabilitation center 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 6 

September / 
January 

12 

 

BEIT GAN OR 
Day Center for Children 

with Disabilities 
North Kiryat Ata 

2 per Room, 
Outside Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 September 6 

 

BEIT HAOR  
LEMAASEI HESSED 

Center for Youth at Risk North Shfaram 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 September 3 

 BEIT TAMAR 
Residence for Children 
& Youth with Physical 

Disabilities 
Jerusalem Jerusalem 

1 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 12 January 6 

 

HAGSHAMA 
KINDER GARDEN 

Kinder Garden for 
Children with Special 

Needs 
Jerusalem Jerusalem No Accommodation No 18-22 12 

September / 
January 

1 

 

ILANOT SCHOOL 
Special Education for 

Children with Cognitive 
& Physical Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem No Accommodation Yes 18-40 12 September 4 

 

ISRAEL GOLDSTEIN 
YOUTH VILLAGE 

Youth Village for Youth 
at Risk 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 10 September 4 

 

JORDAN RIVER 
VILLAGE 

Vacation Center for 
Children with Chronic 

Diseases 
North Givat Avni 

3 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 18+ 6 All year 1 

 

KANOT YOUTH 
VILLAGE 

Boarding School for 
Youth at Risk 

South Beer Tuvia No Accommodation Yes 23-30 12 September 5 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 

 

KFAR SHIMON 
Residence for Children 

with Autism 
Jerusalem Srigim village 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

Yes 23+ 12 September 2 

 KIVUNIM 
Programs for Youth 
with Special Needs 

North 
Lohamei 

HaGeta'ot 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-26 12 September 4 

 LEO BAECK 
EDUCATION 

CENTER Day Center for Children North Haifa 
1 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
No 18-25 12 August 6 

 

MAON HOD 
Residence for Children 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

North Haifa 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18+ 12 All year 4 

 

SAINT ANNE 
BOARDING SCHOOL 

Christian Boarding 
School 

North Tsipori Village 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 25-55 12 All year 2 

 

SHAAR LAADAM - 
BAB LIL'INSAN 

Educational Institute for 
Children with Special 

Needs 
North Harduf 

2 per Room, Within 
Premises 

No 18+ 12 September 10 

 

SHEKEL JERUSALEM 
Residence for Children 

with Cognitive 
Disabilities 

Jerusalem Jerusalem 
2 per Room, 

Outside Premises 
Yes 18-22 12 September 2 

 AFIFI GROUP 
Innovative Vocational 

Training Center 
North Nazareth 

3 per Room, 
Outside Premises 

Yes 18+ 6 All year 10 

 
BEIT HAGEFEN 
JEWISH-ARAB 

CENTER 

Intercultural 
Community Center 

North Haifa No Accommodation No 18-30 12 September 5 
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Placement Name 

Type Region City Accommodation Allowance Age Min.  Months starting # places 
 BEIT RUTENBERG 

Youth Educational 
Center, Activities for 
German Volunteers 

North Haifa 
1 per Room, Guest 

House 
Yes 18+ 12 August 2 

 CENTRAL ARCHIVES 
FOR THE HISTORY 

OF THE JEWISH 
PEOPLE 

Academic Research 
Center 

Jerusalem Jerusalem No Accommodation Yes 18+ 12 September 1 

 

DOMARI ROMANI 
ORGANIZATION 

Day Center for children 
of the gypsy community 

Jerusalem Jerusalem No Accommodation No 31+ 12 
September / 

January / May 
3 

 

GLOEBALACT HOPE 
CENTER 

Rehabilitation 
Workshop for Sex 

Workers 
Tel Aviv Tel Aviv No Accommodation No 18+ 12 All year 8 

 
MEVASERET ZION 

COMMUNITY 
SERVICES 

Elderly, Youth, Children, 
Families 

Jerusalem Mevaseret Zion 
1-2 per Room, 
Private House 

No 18+ 3 All year 10 

 

NITZANA 
Jewish Educational 
Community Project 

South Nitzana 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises 
Yes 18+ 6 September 15 

 

ONE FAMILY- FOR 
TERROR VICTIMS 

Support and Relief for 
Terror Victims, Mixed 

Populations 
Jerusalem Jerusalem No Accommodation No 18+ 12 September 1 

 

WOMEN SHELTERS 
(2 placements) 

Emergency shelter for 
women at risk 

North North 
1 per Room, Within 

Premises / 
No Accommodation 

Yes 
25+ 

Women 
12 

February / 
All year 

1 

 YAD VASHEM  
HOLOCAUST 

REMEMBRANCE 
CENTER 

Research Center, 
Assisting with German 

Documentation 
Jerusalem Jerusalem No Accommodation Yes 18-22 12 September 2 
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www.molsa.gov.il/vois   |  vois@molsa.gov.il 

Department of Volunteering +972 (0) 2-5085461 

Department of International Relations +972 (0) 2-5085490 

 

http://www.molsa.gov.il/vois
mailto:vois@molsa.gov.il

